WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO: Woodbridge Board of Education

FROM: Jonathun S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: May 4, 2021

RE: Proposed Revision of Policy 9132, "Standing Committees"

Based on yesterday afternoon's meeting of the Board's Policy Committee, please find attached a proposed revision of Policy 9132 which:

- Clarifies the number of Board members appointed to each standing committee of the Board ("three," as opposed to "at least three") to avoid potential quorum issues if more Board members were to be appointed;
- Clarifies the consensus role of the three Board members appointed to each standing committee;
- Broadens the opportunity of parents and staff to request participation on Board committees; and
- Cites all relevant BOE committee policies for public reference.